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17/03/2022  13:44:502022/0516/A OBJ Kay Williams Please  be advised that there are currently several large unattractive garish food advertisement posters 

located on the outside of all the windows of this shop.

they fill all the windows from top to bottom

These hoardings are not included in the planning application and proposed drawings and are entirely 

inappropriate for a property located adjacent to a conservation area

Also there are several freezer backs being displayed onto Fitzroy Street which detract from the local visual 

amenity and are also entirely inappropriate and create an extremely poor street frontage.

My view as a business rate payer situated in Fitzroy Square is that all of the above are not appropriate street 

frontage for a conservation area with listed buildings and, therefore, should be removed as soon as possible.
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